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     Wednesday 3rd October 2018 

     Dear Parents 

Harvest Festival 2.00pm – Friday 12th October  
 

You will no doubt be aware that next week class 3 will be leading our Harvest Festival in 

celebration in school.  Classes will share songs, poems and prayers to celebrate the gathering 

of food for the winter. This year the theme for harvest will be he Bread of Harvest. 

 

We will be supporting two charities this year: a local food bank, and Caring for Life. Both of 

these worthy charities provide support for vulnerable people in Leeds 

 

In order to have the usual colourful display of harvest food we are asking for contributions 

of dried and tinned food to be sent into school.  Foods such as rice, pasta, beans and soup 

are the most suitable. The food will be collected and used to help others over the coming 

weeks.  

Please send foods into school with your child as soon as possible. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Harvest 

celebration. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E.J.Holliday 

Headteacher 
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